September 8, 2016

SALT CREEK SANITARY DISTRICT
201 S ROUTE &3
VILLA PARK, IL. 60181
630-832-3637

THIS IS TO PROVIDE NOTICE THAT THE
SALT CREEK SANITARY DISTRICT’S
REGULAR SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING OF
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2016 AT 6:00 P.M.
HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2016 AT 6:00 P.M.




